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Frederick Wendell Tebben 
   (21 Sep 1930 – 19 Nov 2005) 
 
 
F. Wendell Tebben 
Financial Analyst 
 Frederick Wendell Tebben, 75, who retired in 1996 as vice president of the National Valuation Co., 
an investment evaluation agency in Washington, died of lung cancer Nov 19 at Sibley Memorial Hospital.  
He was a resident of Washington. 
 Dr. Tebben was a financial analyst for the Federal Deposit Insurance Corp. in Washington in the 
19770s and 1980s before joining National Valuation. 
 He was born in Waukegan, Ill.  He received a master's degree in finance from George Washington 
University and a doctorate in finance from the University of Chicago.  He also received a diplma in 
finance and accounting from the London School of Economics. 
 He was a fellow of the Royal Geographical Society in London.  He served for 17 years in the U.S. 
Coast Guard Auxiliary and did volunteer work for the U.S. Navy Museum in Washington. 
 He was a member of Christ Episcopal Church in Washington and the St. Andrew's Society. 
 Survivors include his wife of 33 years, Marian Korb Tebben of Washington. 
 
Christ Church Funeral Service 
 Frederick Wendell Tebben, PhD, was born in Waukegan, Illinois, and moved to Washington after 
graduate school.  He was educated in a variety of colleges and universities including the University of 
Chicago, the George Washington University and the London School of Economics.  A financial analyst, he 
worked in several Federal agencies including the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation.  He served as a 
Fellow of the Royal Geographical Society, London.  A 30-year member of Washington's St. Andrew's 
Society, he lived in the District of Columbia for 40 years in the Historical Capitol Hill neighborhood and 
was married to Marian Korb Tebben for 33 years. 
 He served in the U.S. Navy Reserves and served for 17 years in the U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary, Flotilla 
73, Bowie, MD, including a stint as Flotilla Commander.  He volunteered for 10 years at the U.S. Navy 
Museum in Washington, D.C.  He also volunteered t the Bermuda Maritime Museum, spending a week 
there twice a year in the conservation laboratory and in other research projects. 


